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Docket No. 99900361/79-02

G. D'kkars and Ccmpany N,V.
Attn: Mr. C. S. Craig

Chief Executive
Indust iestraat 15, P.O. Box 12
7550 AA Hengelo, Province of

,Overijssel
THE NETHERLANDS

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters dated January 18, 1980, and April 10, 1980,

in response to our letters dated December 10, 1979, and February 17,

1980. We have no further questions at this time and will review your

corrective action during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

V
Uldis Potapovs, Chie%L ---
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Vendor Inspection Branch
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